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U.S. Department   
of Transportation

Notice:  Open Public Meeting on the 
Federal Transportation Planning Process 
 

Come to a Public Listening Session and share your thoughts 
directly with Federal staff on the Federal transportation planning 
process in the Baton Rouge area (see map below).   

 
Date: November 28, 2023 
Time: 6 p.m. - 7 p.m.  

Place: East Baton Rouge Parish Main Library, Room 102 
7711 Goodwood Boulevard 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 

The Public Listening Session is part of the joint Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal 
Transit Administration (FTA) review of the local transportation planning process for compliance with 
Federal regulations. In the Baton Rouge area, the process is carried out by the Baton Rouge 
Metropolitan Planning Organization (hosted by the Capital Region Planning Commission) in 
cooperation with the Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development, local governments, 
and local transit operators. Your comments are a valuable part of this review.   

If you cannot attend the meeting, send comments by December 22, 2023, to FHWA and/or FTA at:

Laura Phillips, Planner 
Federal Highway Administration, LA Div. 
5304 Flanders Drive, Suite A 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808 
laura.phillips@dot.gov   

 

Michelle Bloomer, Planner 
Federal Transit Administration, Region 6  
819 Taylor Street, Room 14A02 
Fort Worth, TX  76102 
michelle.bloomer@dot.gov

 

At this Public Listening 
Session, Federal staff will 
present information on 
the transportation 
planning process and hear 
your comments.  

If you have questions 
about the Session, please 
contact FHWA or FTA 
using the information 
above.   

 

For disabled individuals 
that require aids or 
assistance, contact Laura 
Phillips at (225) 757-7622. 
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